
St. Francis Church of England Primary School 
School Contact Details: 

Address: Cherry Tree Lane, Cherry Tree, Blackburn, BB2 5NX 
Telephone: 01254 201419 

Email: office@stfrancis.blackburn.sch.uk 
Website: www.stfranciscep.co.uk 
Facebook: @stfrancisceprimary  

 
School Vision: Our aim at St. Francis Church of England Primary School is to guide our children to live fulfilling lives, rooted 
in the values taught by Jesus based on the gospel value of love for one another. 
School Mission Statement: Love Faith. Love People. Love Learning. 
School Values: love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness and self-control. 

School Newsletter 

Collective Worship - This week... 

We have focussed on the value 

‘kindness’ and the school rule ‘treat each 

other as you want to be treated’ 

We thought about what kindness is and 

what unkindness is. We thought about 

how we can show and spread kindness. 

We focussed on how our actions and our 

words can positively or negatively impact 

those around us and that we were each 

responsible for our choices.  Sometimes, 

people can forget that words can hurt 

because they do not leave a physical 

mark. We focused on this picture and 

bible verses to promote discussion: 

‘Kind Words heal and 

help; cutting words 

wound and maim.’ 

Proverbs 15:4 

‘Whoever guards their 

mouth and tongue 

keeps their soul from troubles.’ Proverbs 

21:23 

Date: 13.05.22 

Picture News: (https://www.stfranciscep.co.uk/page/19-20/84388) 

Quick News: 

News: St. Francis Church are going to be starting 

Messy Church once again in school. The launch will 

be on 28th June 3:30-5pm. Family event - Parent/

Carer to attend with child. 

HUGE WELL DONE: A special well done to our 

Year 6 children who have completed their official 

SATs this week. The children were so good - focus, 

behaviour and resilience. We are all very proud of 

them! A huge well done to all St. Francis staff who 

have taught and supported the children. 

Upcoming statutory assessments: Over the 

coming weeks and months, our Year 1, Year 2 and 

Year 4 children will complete DfE assessments.  

Reminder: Save the Date: On Tuesday 7th June, 

we will be celebrating the The Queen’s Jubilee. 

Please see our Facebook page for the flyer. 

Reminder: Save the Date: On Friday 24th June, 

we will be holding our Sports Day in the morning 

and then a colour run in the afternoon. The idea is a 

family fun day with a BBQ for lunch. Many details to 

be worked out but it should be a great day!  

Y6 Parents/Carers: Year 6 will go swimming on 

Tuesday afternoons during Summer 2. 

Reminder: PTA - End of half-term Krispy Kreme Doughnuts! 

 

 

 

 

 

Talk to your child(ren about... 

What do these bible 

verses mean to us, 

whether we are a 

Christian or not? 

  

Kind Words heal and 

help; cutting words wound and maim.’ 

Proverbs 15:4 

 

‘Whoever guards their mouth and tongue 

keeps their soul from troubles.’ Proverbs 

21:23 

 

‘Telling lies about friends is like attacking 

them with clubs and swords and sharp 

arrows.’ Proverbs 25:18 

 

How could use kind words to support 

yours and other 

people’s mental 

health? 

Parent Partnership 

Miss Ryding is going to be leading the work of Parent Partnership. Miss 

Ryding has been busily working behind scenes and over the next term will be 

seeking parent/carer opinions and putting together s parent partnership 

schedule for the new academic year.  


